
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHEDULED DOWNTIME FOR ROLLBACK OF E-SERVICES AND BIZPORTAL 

PLATFORMS 

 

Dear CIPC customers, 

 

You are hereby notified of a scheduled systems shutdown for the rollback of the CIPC  

E-services and BizPortal platforms: 

 

START:  Friday, 20 January 12h00 

END:   Monday, 23 January 07h30 

 

During the downtime period, the CIPC call centre will not be available and you will not be able to 

log queries through the CIPC Query Resolution System (QRS). 

 

We apologise for the inconvenience caused by the downtime. 

 

Note: This notice is to be read in conjunction with the customer letter dated 20th January 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rory Voller 

CIPC Commissioner 

Date: 20 January 2023 

 

 


